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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com>
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 3:02 PM
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Subject: Band Box Tomah

Gina, REI met with John Tessman today and have been asked to move this project forward.  Before we can provide a 
DERF required cost approval, we would like to review the historical reports to familiarize ourselves with the work 
completed to date.  Can you please update BRRTS with the 2 Metco reports, at a minimum, and also notify me when 
they have been uploaded? – Thanks!  
 
Thank you, 
David N. Larsen P.G 
Senior Hydrogeologist / Professional Geologist 
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